



Plainfield Municipal Utilities Authority • 127 Roosevelt Avenue, Plainfield, NJ 07060 • Tel: (908) 226-2518 • Fax: (908) 226-2561

March 9, 2017

Dear PMUA customers:

It appears that during our past billing quarter, delinquency notices were inadvertently sent to customers whose accounts were actually current. The PMUA apologizes for this mistake. We are currently investigating the glitch in our electronic processing system that caused this to happen -- to avoid it from occurring again.

Once again, please accept our apologies for any confusion or inconvenience it may have caused.

Sincerely,

Daniel I. Mejias

Executive Director

2/9